

April 23, 2018

Dear Connie, Imani, and Marylin,

Thank you for your presentation about the Wak'ó Mujeres Phụ nữ Womxn Mural at the April 16 Library Board meeting. It was a pleasure to meet leaders, participants, and supporters of this community project.

Lawrence Public Library is a space for everyone in our community and takes great strides to ensure that all are welcome and feel represented here. In that spirit, Lawrence Public Library Board of Trustees writes this letter in support of the Wak'ó Mujeres Phụ nữ Womxn Mural. We support the concept of the project and are open to the proposed location on the south wall of the library.

We acknowledge there are many factors for the City to consider and seeing as the Lawrence Public Library is a city-owned building, the decision inevitably lies with the City of Lawrence.

Best wishes and best of luck on this important community project.

Sincerely,

Brady Flannery

Library Board Chair

Budy thannen